
Headteacher’s 
Blog

Pupil Premium - If your child is eligible for Pupil 
Premium please look out for your letter which details 
how we spend our extra funding and also the 
opportunity to have individual educational 
enhancements such as fully subsidised sporting 
activities. Latest letter to follow soon.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog after our last full week before the Easter Holidays. Please see our 
website for photos in the Gallery or Class pages as they are regularly updated. As always, please 
do not hesitate to contact us by email, in person or telephone if  you have any suggestions for ways 
in which we can make school even better!
Many Thanks, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Reminders- 

Football Squad match - Monday 26th March at 3.30 p.m.
Girls Football Friendly - away to St Micheal’s Tuesday 27th March at 3.30 p.m.
Easter Service in Church  - Thursday 29th March at 1.30 p.m. in Church at 1.30 p.m. We also break 
up for the Easter Holidays on this day.
After School Clubs- Please check your dates letter to see if any clubs run next week. There will also 
be a letter out next week detailing the After School Clubs for Summer Term.

Please do not  make non- urgent medical, dentist, optician or doctors appointments in school time. 
Any time that your child misses school is time that cannot be recaptured and any absences may 
adversely affect children’s future achievements.

Thank you to Vicar Jane who delivered an RE Workshop about Christianity Around the World on 
Monday to Class 2 and 3.

We are taking part in Sustrans Big Pedal 2018 after Easter. Details to follow…

PTA News- 
Thank you to everyone for donations of Easter Eggs 
and raffle prizes for the Easter Bingo Friday 23rd  
March. 5-7p.m. All welcome.

Friday 23rd  March 2018

Cramlington Rockets - 
Please note change of PE day for 
Class 1 as they will have a PE 
session with our Cramlington 
Rockets coach, Yogi on Thursdays. 
Class 2 and 3 will continue to have 
a PE session on Thursdays with 
Yogi.


